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Welcome back! We hope you had an enjoyable, albeit
rather wet, half term? This final term is set to be a very
exciting and busy one with lots happening. 

The school theme this term is ‘hopeful.’ During class
community time and assemblies, we will reflect upon
what  hope is and what our own hopes may be. 

Our PSHE theme for this term is ‘changing me’ and
considers how to cope positively with change, how we
change through the life cycle of a human and the
change we will make when we move to our  new
classes. 

We are also very much looking forward to our school
trip to Strangers Hall, our Sports Day and transition
day. 

Mrs. Smith, Miss Walker & Miss Nabarro 

Class news
Thursday 20th June 

EYFS/KS1  Sports Day morning  & Picnic

Wednesday 10th July
Transition Day  

Monday 15th July
6pm

Meet the teacher 

Friday 19th July 
Last day of term

Upcoming events

Reminders: PE kit to be worn Wednesday
and Friday. Reading books changed

each Wednesday. Library books
changed each Monday. Homework grid

dojos awarded each Friday. 

To-do

We begin with statistics creating block diagrams. Then we will move onto
describing position, movement and direction. 

What we're learning

We will explore how we can change the shape of materials and test their
suitability for a given purpose.  

We will be learning all about the Great Fire of London and our trip to
Strangers Hall will aid our learning. 

We will be learning how to write a detailed non-chronological report for a
super hero using ‘Supertato’ as a stimulus. 

Math

Science

History

Writing

Please check the Dojo Classroom daily. Here you will find important information, the
homework grid and knowledge organiser. Please also contact your class teacher via Dojo

with any queries.  

Reminders


